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ProPace Aarhus
International Choir
is searching for new
conductor 
If you love music and are open to
work with people of different
backgrounds from all over the world,
it might be you, who we are looking
for. 

You don’t need to be educated as a conductor, or have
prior experience leading the choir. We are looking for a
person, who is able to lead warm-ups, teach the songs. Thus
said, you need to have certain experience as a musician.
Verbal communication is English. Advantage if you know
how to arrange music or simply enjoy creating harmonies
for 2-3 voices. Also advantage if you play piano.

 

Our choir gathers people on very different musical levels,
also those who never sang before. 

We sing in different languages and it is very important for us
to have fun, while we are learning new songs.

We are an open, energetic group,  therefore we are
searching for a person who would be a good match to us -
also open and having the amount of energy and social skills
necessary to work with a group of amateurs. 

 

What we can offer is exclusive experience with working in a
multicultural environment, leadership development, social
gatherings at least once a month, and symbolic honorarium. 

 

Indrykningsdato

10.07.2023

Ansøgningsfrist

31.07.2023

Virksomhed

ProPace Aarhus
International Choir

Lokation

Aarhus C

Fagområde

 Musik / Sang / Lyd

Angiv type af ansættelse

Tidsbegrænset

Navn på kontaktperson

Kasia Skoluda

propace.aarhus@gmail.com

mailto:propace.aarhus@gmail.com
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Position is open from 01.09 until 22.12.23 - 3 hours, once a
week - Monday evenings, with perspective for a more
stable position after the new year.
 

If you have any questions please write to
propace.aarhus@gmail.com

If you are interested in the offer, please send us your CV and
short application to the email above. 

Deadline for applying is 31.07.23.
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